THE FRIENDS OF CAYTON SCHOOL

DEAR PARENTS / CARERS
Welcome to Cayton School.  The Friends of Cayton School is the name of our School PTA and as parents/carers of a child or children at the school; you can become a member of the PTA.
As well as parents, the “friends” has a teacher representative who attends our meetings when able, the Head Teacher also attends. We aim to meet every couple of months to discuss and arrange a variety of fundraising activities.  A calendar of our usual events is given below, and details of each event are posted on the school’s weekly newsletter. 
The money raised from these events is used to fund various projects which fall outside regular funding.  Examples of what the friends have funded over the years are as follows, netbooks and storage cupboards, Numicon maths resource, IPADS, forest school equipment, library equipment. We also purchase the book bags for the new starters each year, and the leaver’s books.  
The past years have been very challenging with not being able to organise as many events for the school.   We are hoping that we can build on this once again.  But we can only do this with your help and support.  We cannot organise and run our fundraising events without the help of parent volunteers, and any help that you can give during your child’s time at Cayton School would be very much appreciated.  Please look out for the details of our meetings on the school newsletter.
Miss Michelle Keech (friends of Cayton School Secretary)
	October
	Halloween Disco

	December
	Christmas Fayre

	February
	Valentine Disco

	March/April
	Easter Fayre / Cake Off

	June / July
	Summer Fayre and Summer Discos






